
SYSTEMS EXPECTATIONS: WORKING WITH 
NEWCOMER/IMMIGRANT & REFUGEE FAMILIES



Agenda

• Demographic Information

• Migration Experience

• Immigration Status

• Barriers To Managing Expectations

• Cultural Competency



Demographic Information

Source: www.canada.ca/en/immigration-refugees-citizenship



Demographic Information

Admissions of Permanent Residents by Immigration Category and Province/Territory of Intended Destination, 2017)

Source: www.canada.ca/en/immigration-refugees-citizenship



Demographic Information

Linguistic Profile of Immigrants - Self-identified (2017, by % of Category)

Source: www.canada.ca/en/immigration-refugees-citizenship



Resettlement Trends

• Between January 2015 and December 2017, 
Canada admitted approximately 94,000 resettled 
refugees, 51,000 of whom were Syrian.

• The UNHCR's annual global trends report 
shows Canada took in 28,100 of the 92,400 
refugees who were resettled in 25 countries 
during 2018; About 1.4 million refugees were in 
need of resettlement in 2018, but only 92,400 
were resettled.

https://www.unhcr.org/statistics/unhcrstats/5d08d7ee7/unhcr-global-trends-2018.html?query=canada


Migration Experience



Immigration Status

Source: Calgary Catholic Immigration Society (CCIS)/CCBP



Immigration Status

Source: Calgary Catholic Immigration Society (CCIS)/CCBP



Barriers To Managing Expectations

• Lack of knowledge about the migration 
experience

• Lack of knowledge about immigration status

• Mutual cultural misunderstanding

• Lack of language access



• Cultural Awareness

• Knowledge Acquisition

• Skill Development

Cultural Competency



Cultural Awareness

Developing sensitivity and understanding of 
another cultural group. This usually involves 
internal changes in terms of attitudes and values 
(self-awareness).



Understanding Worldviews

Individual

• Family Values

• Gender Roles

• Help Seeking Behaviours

• Parenting

• Faith

Collective

• Family Values

• Gender Roles

• Help Seeking Behaviours

• Child Rearing

• Faith



Knowledge Acquisition

Learning about other diverse groups, focusing 
on their demographic characteristics, their 
culture and experience of oppression, and their 
unique strengths.



Cultural Humility

Cultural Humility: “A cultural humility 
perspective encourages a less deterministic, 
less authoritative approach to understanding 
cultural differences, placing more value on the 
child and family’s own cultural expressions as 
they relate to their situation.”

(Ortega & Faller, 2008)



Cultural Humility

• Good communication skills and culturally 
appropriate interaction techniques.

• Promotes trust building allowing clients to 
clarify their life priorities.

• Reduces power imbalances in worker-client 
relationship. 

• Informs workers to cultural factors.



Skill Development

Promoting the development and integration of 
self-awareness and cultural diversity awareness 
into the worker’s activities within the 
intercultural context.



Questions ?



CONTACT INFORMATION

kabamba@boostforkids.org

www.boostforkids.org

Nkamany Kabamba 

Boost Child & Youth Advocacy Centre

416-515-1100, ext. 59358

mailto:rimer@boostforkids.org
http://www.boostforkids.org/
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